
Planning Commission pub-
lic hearing set for May 2 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, by the City Planning Commission that a public 
hearing will be held in the Council Chambers located in the City Offices Building, 305 
East Luverne Street, Luverne, Minnesota, commencing at 5:00 p.m. on Monday, May 2, 
2016.  The purpose of the hearing is to rule and make recommendation to the Luverne 
City Council on amendments to City Code Chapter 11 amending City Code, Section 
11.09. Classifications of Districts, Subd. 5. Commercial Uses.  
	 All persons wishing to be heard in favor of or in opposition to the proposed City 
Code request should be present at the hearing or present written comments prior thereto 
to the Building Official. Anyone needing reasonable accommodations or an interpreter 
should contact the City Clerk’s Office, 305 East Luverne Street, Luverne, MN. (507) 
449-9898.
		 By order of the Luverne City Planning Commission, Luverne, Minnesota, this 15th 
day of April, 2016.

Jessica Mead
City Clerk
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